
 
 

ROSEVILLE SHIELD - SATURDAY, 12 OCTOBER 2024 

This year’s Roseville Shield is scheduled for Saturday, 12 October and all clubs in Metro North-East Region are invited 
and encouraged to compete. The Roseville Shield was first held in 2002 and the title has been carried over in 
recognition of the old Roseville Club. The format for this year’s Shield will be Fours with 18 ends in each of the 
morning and afternoon games. 

I am hopeful that your club will send a team to participate in this prestigious event. Each Club will select one team of 
four players to represent their club. A light lunch will be provided between the games. Your team will play two 
different clubs with all games determined by an open draw. Members of the winning team will have their names and 
Club engraved on the perpetual shield and also be presented with quality commemorative awards to keep. Each 
team will be required to pay a $120 entry fee. Please note that this is an Open Gender competition. 

Your club’s participation in this full-day event is strongly encouraged as this is the first event where every Club in 
our new Region is invited to play at the one venue on the one day. Who you select in your team is up to you ... we 
do not need to know the names of the players until the day … all players must be registered bowlers from your club. 

Please note that this is not “just another carnival” where this notice gets lost on a noticeboard with all the other 
notices that come your way. This is a serious competition that forms an integral part of the Region’s calendar. 
Please give this some serious thought and decide who will be selected to have the honour of representing your club. 
This is a special event so please give it due consideration (rather than just posting it on a noticeboard). Only one 
entry is permitted from each club. 

I look forward to receiving your Club’s entry - please respond online or by using your phone to scan the QR code 
below. Your early response would be appreciated. If you have any questions please contact me on 0408 067 211 or 
email:-  bowlssecretary@lindfieldrollers.com.au  

Kind Regards, 

 
Phil Lewis, Bowls Secretary,  
Lindfield Rollers Bowling Club,  
August 2024 
- - - - - - - - - - - - -- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

ROSEVILLE SHIELD – SATURDAY, 12 OCTOBER 2024 – ENTRY FORM 
ENTER ONLINE BY SCANNING THIS QR CODE WITH YOUR PHONE CAMERA 

 

 
 

Or on your computer go to  myvote.com.au/shield 
 

Please arrange for payment of the $120 entry fee to: 
Lindfield Bowling Club –BSB: 032187 – Account No.: 580995 (Please include your club name in the description) 
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